
 
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  RT Deshong – Nomination & Election Committee Chair 
Date:  02/15/2023 
Subject: Midyear Report 
 

 

First, I would like to think our current president, Jennifer Nottingham, for allowing 
me to serve in this capacity for the betterment of the National Association of 
Disability Examiners (NADE). 
 
Per committee charges, the committee has prepared and submitted the 
“nominations” article for the Spring addition of the Advocate.  The committee has 
consulted with the president about any significant issues with chapter or national 
elections. 
 
The committee is always available for consultation regarding Nominations or 
Elections.  
 

R. Todd Deshong 
 
RT Deshong 
NADE N &E Committee Chair 
2022-2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


